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Stuart Phillips’ last day at MCK 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 12, Ohiari’kó:wa/July 2007) Today marks the final day on the 
job for Stuart Phillips as an elder/advisor on the Seigneury of Sault St. Louis land 
grievance file. 
 
He has been instrumental in the creation and definition of the maps being used 
by the Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke in the long-standing grievance. Originally 
hired as a researcher in 1994, he spent countless hours in various libraries and 
government archives gathering information and clarifying, as much as possible, 
the original borders of the Seigneury. 
 
Now that this work has been completed, the MCK’s Seigneury team will be 
concentrating on community consultations. 
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke would like to thank Mr. Phillips for his years 
of dedicated service and extends its best wishes.  
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